
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. On Sunday 10th October, the 

congregations of Fortingall, Glen 

Lyon and Kenmore came together 

to worship and celebrate Harvest 

at Fortingall Church.  

 

.  

4.The Service itself ,which was much 

enjoyed by all, was also a great example 

of our Church community working so well 

to support one another. Thank you to 

Elaine for her welcome and for leading 

us all in prayer, thanks also to Margaret 

from the Women’s Guild for her talk 

about the charity Mary’s Meals and the 

Haiti Earthquake appeal to which 

donations were gratefully received. Robert, 

our interim moderator, led a sermon 

inviting us to reflect on our ‘riches’ and 

encouraging us all to put these to good use 

and to benefit others less fortunate. 

Prayers and readings were shared by Kate 

and Gordon and Sandra played the organ 

– thank you to all who contributed and 

for the kind words and lovely feedback 

from all who were able to attend.   

2.The Church was resplendent 

having been beautifully decorated 

with flower arrangements inspired 

by Harvest hymns in each of the 

Church windows. In addition, 

flowers, local produce and locally 

baked bread created a lovely display 

at the front of the Church. 

 

3.Thank you so much to all who 

contributed to the decorating of the 

Church – it was very much a 

combined effort which truly 

celebrated the many wonderful and 

bountiful gifts of our corner of 

God’s Kingdom and the many talents 

amongst our parishioners!.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


